
 
 

 
 

 
January 18, 2022  
 
Danger Tree Assessments Completed 

The Danger Tree Assessments were completed on the CP lands, and Tree Removal 
Permission Forms were distributed to the CP holders.  
 
To be able to start the planning and removal process we need all the CP holders to return their 
forms by Monday, Jan. 24th. Please drop off the forms at Council Chambers or Territorial 
Stewardship (TSD).  
 
The benefit of providing OKIB permission to remove trees is that the cost for creating the permit 
and removing the trees will not be the responsibility of the CP holder. The initial assessments 
have identified there is not enough wood on an individual CP parcel to cover the costs of the 
removing the trees and selling the timber. 
 
Reminder to all CP holders, that a permit is required from ISC to remove any tree whether it is 
on Band land or on CP lands. 
 
Any questions please contact John Davies at recoveryenvironment@okanagan.org.  
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